
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

June 17, 2024

TOPIC:  Approval of Purchase of Photocopy Paper for 2024-2025

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of the district’s supply of photocopy paper from Contract Paper Group, 
located in Cuyahoga, OH in the amount of $140,000.

RATIONALE:

Contract Paper Group has been awarded the Wayne County RESA paper supply 
contract via a county-wide bid process. 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

General Fund

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached

PF/ko


